

How have you and your community experienced the centenary of the First World War?

Since 2014 the British public have been engaging with the centenary of the First World War through a wide range of projects and experiences, many of which have been created at local, community level. By participating in this survey you are helping us to record these projects, and to reflect on the experience of the centenary. This research is of benefit to all who wish to engage in historical commemoration and the co-production of research in the future.

Completing the survey should take no longer than 20 minutes.

To complete the survey and find out more about the Reflections on the Centenary of the First World War project visit:

http://reflections1418.exeter.ac.uk

Research is conducted under the guidelines of the Arts and Humanities Research Council (AHRC). All survey responses will be highly confidential and the anonymity of all respondents is assured.

The Reflections on the Centenary of the First World War project is run by Professor Lucy Noakes (University of Essex) alongside Dr Emma Hanna (Kent), Professor Lorna Hughes (Glasgow), Dr Catriona Pennell (Exeter), and Dr James Wallis (Essex).











